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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE: 

Welcome to summer ladies!  This heatwave can be 

dangerous, so please bring plenty of water or sports 

drink on the links.  Stay hydrated!

The committee chairman and their co-chairman 

have planned lots of fun events in July!   Check 

them out on the “Upcoming Dates to Remember” 

section in the Newsletter.  

NO PLAY on July 3rd.    Stay safe and have fun!

 Diana Beene

2025 OFFICERS:
PRESIDENT - Diana Beene 501-984-3446

VICE PRES. - Tammy Hutchin-Fry 501-743-2459

SECRETARY - Bernita Russo 281-224-7258

TREASURER - Priscilla O’Malley 214-695-0575

UPCOMING DATES TO REMEMBER

Jul   3  NO PLAY

Jul   9 Coronado Ctr. Board Meeting 8:30 a.m.

Jul 10 Isabella PYP Modified Chapman

  

Jul 16 Ponce HSV WGA  Summer Swing 9:00 shotgun

  Team 4-Ball

Jul 17 DeSoto HSV WGA  Summer Swing 9:00 shotgun

  Team 4-Ball

Jul 24 Granada Sixes  Team bbbb/aaaa

Jul 31 Magellan Stableford  Ind. AB

STARTERS: Becky Dost

Too hot to play?  Need a play day credit for 

Member/Member?  Volunteer to be the starter for 

one play day.  It’s a great way to see your friends 

and receive one play day credit for helping the 

league!  Time is usually from 7:15 a.m. – 10:30 a.m.  

If you’re interested, contact Becky Dost, Beth 

Mielke or Michele Larson.

UPCOMING TOURNAMENTS: Rebecca Huber

SWAGS:

This two-day stroke play championship is held 

every year on the Park Course, Hot Springs 

Country Club.  It is open to women 50 and over.  It 

is September 2nd and 3rd.  Mark your calendars.  

Entry forms will be available later.

WOMEN’S SOUTHERN:

The Women’s Southern Golf Association Senior 

championship is September 29th - October 1st in Broken 

Arrow, OK.  The WSGA is made up of all the states in 

the south and southeast US.  This is a 3-day individual 

stroke play event.  You can find information on the 

WSGA website.



Happy July Birthday!

CRUSH CANCER: Jennifer Joyce
.

Well ladies, we got a little rain (and thunder and 

lightning), but the Crush Cancer Play Day at DeSoto on 

June 12th was a HUGE Success.  The soggy tone of the 

day definitely did not dampen your spirits.  You all 

showed up to support the wonderful CHI St Vincent 

Foundation and helped us exceed our goal of raising 

$10,000 to help them purchase the immobilization 

equipment to be used during radiation treatments for 

their patients.  

In fact, after all proceeds were reconciled & one last 

donation received, we raised $15,647 thanks to your 

generosity and enthusiasm.  WOW!  

It is very humbling to be able to see the outpouring of 

compassion and the opening of your checkbooks for 

such a great cause.  For this, we thank you!  

Cancer impacts each of us in different ways and it is 

very nice to be able to be a part of our WGA18-Hole 

organization to support CHI with these donated funds.  

Our committee was amazing and we could not have 

done any of this without you, the members!

By the way, we are already starting to think of ways to 

approach 2026.  If you would like to be on the 2026 

Crush Cancer Committee, please reach out to Jennifer 

Joyce at jennifer.ann.joyce@outlook.com and let me 

know.

12 Kim Fisher

13 Susan Jodon (New)

14 Cathie Moeller

16 Mona Martin

16 Susan Wheat (New)

17 Suzanne Kuch

17 Louise Whitty

19 Cheryl Owens

22 Priscilla O'Malley

25 JoAnn Arnold

25 Kim Meyers (New)

25 Wanda Selman

27 Ellie Little

31 Wendy Blair (New)

31 Betty Johnson

SOCIAL:
 Cheri Theil

 Darla Shelton

The Social Committee has a real fun event 

planned for July 7th at Ponce Golf Course.  We are 

having a Luau!  And, it will be complete with a 

"Tropical Dinner" followed by some fun events on 

a lighted putted and chipping green. Dinner starts 

at 6:45 p.m. followed by all the fun on the greens. 

Bring your putters and "chippers" and be ready for 

lots of fun games and of course prizes!!!  We look 

forward to seeing everyone there!  Sign-ups end 

soon.  Don't delay!!!!!  See you at the Luau!!!!

 

THINKING OF YOU: Molly Crawshaw

A thinking of you card was sent to Kathleen Moreland 

and her husband Rem for his heart surgery.  Get well 

cards were sent to Donna Mahle and Ginny Bejma.

Thanks for keeping me informed about those who might 

need our support.

If you know someone who would appreciate a card, 

please text me at 501-915-2197 or email me at 

mscrawshaw@yahoo.com.


	Slide 1
	Slide 2

